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1. Proposed revisions to Title 5, California Code of Regulations, related to campus climate and public safety.
Chief Williams reviewed proposed revisions, recommendations and changes:
· Agencies be more community-based
· Every agency have a P&CS Advisory Committee, which Mt. SAC has in place.
· P&CS have goals in writing 
· Body worn camera program –funding is a challenge
· Capture data to audit system the Chancellor’s office controls
· Web search – Title 5 California Code of Regulations

2. POST – Chief Williams
a. The representative from POST will be here on March 2, 2022. The process will include a thorough review of the backgrounds completed on sworn personnel, as well as their training records
b. POST certification is an advantage for recruitment.

3. QUESTIONS –
a. Are we hiring only officers with prior service?	Yes, a Basic Certificate will be required.
b. Will body cams only be worn by personnel who carry weapons, or all officers? Chief Williams said it would most likely be all P&CS officers.
c. How long will it take to become POST certified? Chief Williams said it would take about six months.
d. When police officers are hired, will the job descriptions of Public Safety Officers change? Chief Williams said PSO job descriptions would remain the same.
4. Malia wanted to let the committee know the Behavior & Wellness Team had a De-escalation training which included P&CS personnel. The training was very applicable to today’s time.
5. Aubrey – Mental Health De-escalation training is a priority for the P&CS department.
6. Chief Williams spoke about the importance of learning to deal with mental health issues on campus.
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The next meeting is scheduled for March 14, 2022
